
CANADIAN PACIFIC RAILWAY COMPANY
OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN AND PRESIDENT

MONTREAL
May 2nd, 1932,

Dear Sir Arthur,-

I return the documents you were good enough to

givé me on Friday and have carefully read them over the

week-end,

In principle, I naturally agree with the conten­
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tion made as to the unwisdom of reducing unduly these i

votes for scientific work. I am not sufficiently advised

as to what extent Macdonald College is directly concerned

with the grants, hut if it is affected, then, of course, the 

sufficiency of the work of the College will require to be

shown. I presume you are satisfied as to the organisation

there and the result of their research activities.

The size of the grants have always been moderate, 

and I think a good case may be made out for a very limited

/reduction.

Sincerely

Sir Arthur Currie, G. C. M. G 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor 
McGill University,
MONTREAL, Que,
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